
Welcome to our school! 

Sometime this summer South Shades Crest Elementary PTO would like to place a small yard sign 

in front of your home welcoming your kindergartner to our school. 

If  you would like a yard sign , please complete the information below. 

 

Parent’s Name:  

 

Student’s Name:  

 

Address of Student’s Home:  

 

List any additional information that will help us identify your home: 

 
 


